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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
PJ WALSH OCTOBER 29 SHOW AT PARAMOUNT CENTER FOR 

THE ARTS IS CANCELLED DUE TO SNOW STORM 
 
October 29, 2011. Hudson Valley, New York: 
 
As a result of the impending Winter Storm Watch issued by the National Weather Center, 
H. G. Fairfield Arts Center for the Environment is canceling the event scheduled to take 
place tonight, Oct. 29, 7:30 pm, at the Paramount Center for the Arts in Peekskill, NY. 
 
National Headliner Comedian PJ Walsh was scheduled to do his acclaimed one-man 
show “Over There: Comedy Is His Best Weapon” to benefit local veterans and their 
families, as the crowning event in H. G. Fairfield’s October 2011 campaign – 30 Shows 
In 30 Days – Courage Continues At Home at the Paramount. “Keeping our neighbors’ 
and friends’ safety and welfare is priority now. The forecast calls for very serious travel 
conditions, and emergency vehicles will need the roads clear, while we all hunker down 
for this weather,” said Kim Blacklock, President and CEO of H. G. Fairfield Arts Center; 
“PJ Walsh will still be funny once we dig out and he’ll be at his home town’s, 
Brewster’s, VFW Post 672 on Sunday Oct 30th, 7 pm, weather permitting.” That show 
that holds 175 people will be the finale of the month long awareness and fundraising 
campaign that expanded to 42 shows, over 4000 miles, and crowds of like-minded 
peoples doing amazing things for our veterans and their families. 
 
“Anyone who purchased tickets from the Paramount Center for the Arts will receive a 
full refund,” explained Kim Blacklock; “We appreciate everyone’s support and know 
people will be tending to their families and neighbors,” said H. G. Fairfield’s President: 
“California must be looking pretty good to PJ Walsh about now, but he’s sticking around. 
Radio Show winners & Putnam Valley VFW Post - we have your names, we know who 
you are (!), we’ll see you when/where we reschedule.” 
 
Anyone with questions regarding their tickets can contact the Paramount Center for the 
Arts at 914-739-2333 or Ticket Force at 877-840-0457. 
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For inquiries regarding H. G. Fairfield Arts Center for the Environment Inc., please 
contact: Kim A. Blacklock: Exec@HGFairfieldArts.org 


